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MAY 2018 NEWSLETTER 
In case you missed it:  JACK AND JILL FEDERAL tax id. # is #54-1638324!! 

 

JACK and JILL JOTS: 
May 1-5  “Cinco de Mayo” is our theme for this week. 

 

Fri. May 5:  May Day “Fiesta” around the May pole. 

    

May 7-11:  “Mother’s Day Celebrations” is our topic for the Week! 

   **This is also TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK!** See message below!! 

 

Tues. May 8:  Liberation Family Services Outreach Opportunity.  Please email 

   jackjillschool@aol.com, if you would like to send in a main dish, side dish, 

   Fruit bowl, veggies, chips, salad, dessert, drinks and plastic ware to feed   

   25 ppl.  Please send it in by 11 am on this date!  THANK YOU for your  

   Help in providing a wonderful meal for our homeless vets in RVA!! 

 

Fri. May 11  Calling ALL Mom’s... YOU are invited to come celebrate Mother’s Day with 

   us!  Breakfast  and other special treats will be awaiting you and   

   your child between 7:10 AM and 8:00 AM!  You won’t want to miss it! 

 

May 14-18:  “Butterflies, Bugs and More” will be our theme for the week! 

 

Fri. May 18:  Southern Smiles Photography will be here for Pony Pictures!!! We can’t wait!! 

    

May 21-25:  We’ll study the Beautiful Islands of “HAWAII!” 

 

Wed. May 23:  Southern Smiles Photography will be taking Kindergarten Graduation Pictures! 

 

Fri. May 25:  ALOHA!  It’s a LUAU in Music!  Grass Skirts, Leis, Bright Colors...this is 

   The perfect attire for our Hawaiian Luau!   

 

Mon. May 28  Memorial Day – Jack and Jill will be closed for the Holiday.  Have a Happy 

   and Safe Holiday! 

 

May 28-June 1: “Our Great Country” will be our theme for this week!  We honor all of those 

            who have, and are, currently, serving and protecting the freedoms of our country.  

      THANK YOU: 
Thank You to all of the FANTASTIC MYSTERY READERS for the Month of APRIL!  Parents, thank you 

for the classroom supplies and the donation of paper as well as the great snacks that you provide all month 

long.  We truly appreciate YOU!  A Special thank you to all of the parents for your support and cooperation as 

we are putting the finishing touches on our 2017-18 School Year!  The children are so excited with the warmer 

weather, the smell of summer and the longer days!   THANK YOU for helping to Keep the Kids on track! :)   

 

ATTENTION MOM’S:  EARLY Breakfast and “specials” await you on Friday, May 11! .  The day is 

planned to let you know how EXTRA-SPECIAL YOU ARE, and we sure hope that all of you can be with us—

Our Mother’s Day breakfast is such a special memory to create with your child.   

 

**Teacher Appreciation Week: Teachers~ just like everyone else~ love to be appreciated!  A heartfelt thank 

you to the wonderful Jack and Jill Teachers and Staff!  We are so blessed to have such talented, caring and 

dedicated group of professionals working with our children everyday.  Just a walk through our school will 

remind you that our teachers routinely go “above and beyond” to make sure that our children grow and learn.   

In their daily interactions with children, our staff works to make sure that each child strives to achieve their 

potential.   

Please join us in recognizing the dedication and hard work of the Jack and Jill teachers and staff  

during this week by sending in a letter of appreciation, flowers, baked goods,  etc. to teachers and staff who 

have made a difference in your child’s education.  Our teachers do a fabulous job on a daily basis.  Please use 

this opportunity to demonstrate your love and appreciation.   

We are organizing a Teacher’s Luncheon  

Wednesday, May 9th!  Please call/email us at jackjillschool@aol.com, if you would like to help by  

sending in a dish, dessert or drink.  Thanks for helping to make our teachers feel so LOVED and  

VALUED!   


